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PERTH OBSERVATORY NOW UNDER CALM MANTLE

When Perth Observatory
became part of CALM'’s Science
and Information Division
earlier this year, staff were
delighted, according to the
Government Astronomer and
Perth Observatory Director Dr
James Biggs.

“We expect to give even
better service to the
community now that we can
tap into the department’s
marketing expertise and its
computer support services—
something that a small
operation like ours, with only
12 staff, was previously unable
to afford,” Dr Biggs said.

Dr Biggs said that
Observatory staff were familiar
with CALM’s community
education projects, having
occasionally joined forces with
The Hills Forest staff in its Go
Bush! program.

“Armed with small, easily
transportable, but powerful
telescopes, Observatory staff
have taken community groups
on night-time excursions, all
of which were enthusiastically
received by those taking part,”
Dr Biggs said.

"We've also enjoyed a
mutually beneficial relationship
with CALM’s local fire-fighting
staff, who do their best to
restrict their prescribed
burning to times when
observation conditions are
likely to be at their worst.

“The Observatory has
another reason to celebrate
199%6—it'sthe Centenary year,
when several events, such as
public concerts under the stars
and historical exhibitions at
the old Observatory buildings
are planned to mark its
passage.”

Director of Science and
Information Dr Jim Armstrong
said that he welcomed the
Perth Observatory into the
Division.

“The Observatory will
broaden CALM'’s science

profile. The Observatory’s
science staff has an
international reputation and
an enviable publication
record,” Dr Armstrong said.

CALM’s Science and
Information Division has been
very successful at involving the
volunteer community in its
research programs. This
volunteer involvement can be
readily extended to include the
Observatory and will greatly
assist the scientists there with
their community education
programs.”

The Perth Observatory is
in Walnut Road, Bickley,
where guided public tours are
conducted at 3.00 pm each
Sunday. The popular night
toursare conducted one week
each month with the next
six months fully booked.
People wishing to enjoy a
night tour should make their
reservations well ahead.
Groups are also most
welcome to book weekday
tours by phoning the
Observatory on (09) 293 8255
between 8.30am and

| 4.30pm.

Above: Astrographic
telescope.
Photo — Vic Levis

Right: Lowell telescope
dome.
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Below: Halley'’s comet,
1986, as seen through
the astrographic
telescope.
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The rose mallee is just one species
benefiting from action by recovery teams
working together for conservation

Spring flowers thrive on a moss carpet
—one of the range of attractions on
offer in the Porongurup National Park
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A new book, Broome and Beyond, {:'
takes an in-depth look af
the plants, such as this
Pittosporum malluccanum,
people and cultures of the Dampzer
Peninsula, in Western Australia’s
Kimberley Region. The
sfory on page 48 takes a
brief glimpse into this
exciting new book.
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